
 

 

 

November 15th, 2019 

East Japan Railway Company 

 

About the Provisional Time Schedule of Hokuriku-Shinkansen from November 30th  

 

○ Due to the typhoon No. 19, some trains of the Hokuriku Shinkansen still have their operations 

suspended, and we would like to apologize for the inconvenience caused to customers who use the service. 

○Hokuriku-Shinkansen has been operating with the provisional time schedule since October 25th, but from 

November 30th, we will change the number of direct trains we operate from Tokyo to Kanazawa to 100%. 

In addition to this, the number of trains operating the section from Tokyo to Nagano [Asama] will be 

increased. 

○Also, from December 27th, the number of trains operating the section from Tokyo to Nagano [Asama] will 

be increased even further. 

 

1. Provisional train service period 

⑴ From November 30th, 2019 (Saturday) to December 26th, 2019 (Thursday) 

⑵ After December 27th, 2019 (Friday) 

*In case there are further changes in the operation schedule, information will be provided separately. 

 

2. Hokuriku Shinkansen Provisional Timetable 

As in the attached document. 

* As the provisional schedule from November 30th to December 26th has some of the [Asama] operations 

suspended, on the Joetsu Shinkansen, some of the [Toki] will temporarily stop at Honjo Waseda 

Station, and on the Hokuriku Shinkansen, some of the [Asama] operations will stop at Annaka Haruna 

Station. In addition, the temporary [Tanigawa] will be operating according to the provisional timetable 

from November 30th and December 27th. For details, please see the attached [Hokuriku Shinkansen 

Timetable]. 

 

3. About the release of reserved seats 

⑴ Release date and time 

November 16th, 2019 (Saturday) from 11AM 

*If the operation day is more than one month ahead, it will be available from 10:00 AM one month in 

advance, as usual. 

⑵ How to purchase 

You can purchase it at any JR Ticket Office (Midori-no-Madoguchi) or at reserved seat vending 

machines at the stations. 

*The schedule for some trains (trains marked with ◆ on the paper attached [Hokuriku Shinkansen 

Timetable]) after January 6th has not been decided. Sales of reserved seats are only for boarding 

before January 5th. 


